

Be patient. All things

are difficult before

they become easy

From the Office

Newsletter 04 / 01 March

Dear Parents

The Midstream Schools will soon send a joint letter to parents regarding the *Bela Law*.

Please be assured that there is no cause for concern at this point.

March, together with the wonderful prospect of a holiday at the end of it, is a full month.

Our annual Open Day is around the corner. Please tell all your friends and family about this exciting day.

We would like to see as many as possible on the school grounds so that we can show off our beautiful school. This event takes place on Wednesday, 6 March.

On Friday, 15 March it is MRP's 10-year birthday celebration in the form of our carnival. It promises to be a day full of fun and enjoyment for young and old. Everybody is welcome!

Please take note of the advertisements for these two events at the end of the Newsletter.

INFORMATION

- Calendar March 2024
- MC High School Open Day
- Sport & Culture Calendar 2024
- **Cross Country 2024**



@ MIDSTREAM COLLEGE

SPRINGFEST 7 SEPTEMBER 2024

Planning for *SpringFest 2024*, which takes place on Saturday 7 September, is well underway. If you are willing to get involved and help with the organization of the festival, you are kindly requested to contact Chantell Becker at cbecker@midstreamcollege.co.za.



GRADE 1 APPLICATIONS FOR 2025

We kindly request parents to submit Grade 1 applications for 2025 before 20 March 2024. No hard copy or email applications, please.

Follow the link below to reach the Admissions page to complete the application. If you have another child or children in MRP, please ensure you use the parent code link to the application for your current child(ren) in the primary school.

For any enquiries, please contact Corrie Burger: corrieb@midstreamridgeprimary.co.za or 012 940 9122.

MRP ADMISSIONS

GRADE 8 ADMISSIONS 2025

Grade 8 admissions for 2025 are open until 26 April 2024. If you would like your child to attend *Midstream College*, kindly note that you have to complete the application form online.

Please consult the *Midstream College* website for the relevant guidelines and online form. https://www.midstreamcollege.co.za/admissions/

If you are already applying for high school now, you are welcome to use the
Grade 6, Term 4 report as part of your application.

(Please use the parent portal and the Edana APP on your smartphone to download your child's report.)

You can also wait until the end of the term to apply with your child's

Grade 7, Term 1 report, which will be issued on Wednesday, March 20.

For any high school admission enquiries, contact Ms Carine Cronje. (carinec@midstreamcollege.co.za)

STORY EVENINGS 2024

If you happen to notice the advertisement for the *Afrikaans Story Evening* in the Afrikaans Newsletter, please note that the English Story Evening for English-speaking learners will take place on 16 September 2024.







MEET US @ 15:30

16:00 - 18:00

MRP OPEN DAY 2024

PLEASE INVITE **FAMILIES AND** FRIENDS!

MRP Grade Hearners will come to school on Wednesday 6 March, at 09:45. If you are unable to bring your child to school later, they can come at their usual time. They will visit a Grade 2 class until 09:45.



WE'RE

ON

TOP



Grade 7A2 + Grade 5 Grade 7E2 + Grade 3

• GR R

• GR 1-7





